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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/10/2022  10:53:472022/3936/T OBJ Jinji Garland Are these trees in Tudor Close or in Glenloch Road ? The sign is displayed on a tree in Glenloch Rd. Please 

can this be clarified? Especially in Glenloch Rd there is no way this is acceptable. I wish to object in entirety to 

this proposal/application whether in Tudor Close or Glenloch Rd and would like to know why this proposal/ 

application has been put forth. Absolutely no public trees should be removed or cut back unnecessarily. Many 

other residents would agree. The sign is not clear and could easily be overlooked. This feels very unethical. 

Trees, especially Communal trees and street trees are an integral part of the community, beautify the area, 

help combat pollution and are integral to wildlife especially in this current environmental and climate crisis. 

Please can this application be rejected.

05/10/2022  11:02:132022/3936/T OBJ Jonathan Moshi Please do not interfere with or remove trees that beautify our neighborhood and are integral to wildlife and the 

climate crisis. They should not be removed or overly pruned.
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